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DIGOS CITY DIVISION

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

OFHCE REMORA)rDunA
SGOD-2024-jEL

To                    Assistant school Division superintendent
Chiefs of SGOD and CID
Section and Urrit Heads
Division Program Holders
Division MEA-PIR Focal Persons
All Others Concerned

Subject :          CORRIGENDUM TO REGIOHAI MEMORANDUM QAD 2024-002
RE: CONDUCT OF THE FOURI`H QUARTER FT 2023
MONITORING, BVAILUATIORT, AND ADJUSTMENT-PROGRAM
IMPLERENTATION REVIEW (MEA-PIE)

Date February 22, 2024

In reference to the enclosed RM QAD No. 08, S.2024 with the same title above,
the field is hereby informed of the rescheduling of the virtual conduct of the 4th
Quarter FY 2023 MEA-PIE Of the Schools Division Offices from February 22-23,
2024 to February 28-29, 2024 due to the Region's preparation for the Stage2 ISO
Extemal Audit.  The  online  link  for  the  SDO  MEA-PIR  is  httD://tinvurl.com/04-
FY23-RMEA-PIR-RO-SDOs.

Likewise, the virtual Quarter 4 Post Conference is also rescheduled on March
5,  2024  from  February  28,  2024  with  the  meeting  link:  httD://tinvurl.com/04-
FY23-RMEA-PIR-Postcon.

All other provisions of RM QAD-2024-002 remain in effect.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is earnestly enjoined.
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Enclosed: As stated.
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5*aL=rT Address: Roxas cor. Lopez Jaena Street, Zone 11, Digos City (8002)
Telephone Nos.: (082) 553-8375; (082) 553-8396
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once Of the Regional Director
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QAD-2024-008

To        :           Assistant Regional Director
Schools Division Superintendents
Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

Subject:          CORRIGENDUM ro REGIONAL MEMORANDUM QAD-2024-002
RE: cONDucT OF THE rouRTH QUARTER Fy 2023 MONlroRING,
EVALUATION, AND ADJUSTMENT- FROGRAM IMPLEMENIATION
REVIEW (MEIA-PIR)

Date    : Februay 20, 2024

1.        The Regional office through the Quality Assurance Division hcretry informs
all concerned that the 4th Quarter, FY 2023 Monitoring, Evaluation, and Adiustment-
Program   lmplementation   Review  (MEA-flR)   of  the  Schools  Division  Offices  is
rescheduled on F.bruary 28-ae, 2aG4, due to the Regions' preparation for the Stage
2 ISO Emenal Audit.

2.        Further, the Quarter 4 Post conference is also rescheduled on mrlch 5. ae24.
from F`ebnrary 28, 2024.

3.         Onfroe link for the SDO MRA-HR is htto: / /tinvurl.com/04-FY23-RMEA-PIR-
RQTSPQs   while   the   meeting   link   for   the   Quarter   4   Post   Conference   is
http://tinvurl.com/04-FY23-RMEA-PIR-Postcon.

4.        All other provisions of Regional Memorandum QAD-2024-002 remain in cifect.
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5.        For infonnation and guidance of the concerned.
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Address: F. Torres St., Davao City (8000)
Telephone Nee. : (082) 291-1665; (082) 221-6147
Errlall Addr.ss: regionll@deped.gov.ph
Webslte: w`^.w. depedroxi. ph


